Message for patients buying from the Website: on the Website and to placed in the box of new extended life battery.
Announcing Free Factory Upgrades for Existing PowerShells
 for Patients Who Purchase an Extended Life Battery
This program is designed to existing PowerShell owner. If you have already own a PowerShell and purchase a NEW Extended Life Battery, you need this upgrade PowerShell that is necessary to ensure complete charging of the new Extended Life Battery. 
You will need to send your PowerShell with the form on the bottom to Breas Medical AB Företagsvägen 1 SE 435 33 Mölnlycke SWEDEN to ensure that you receive an upgraded PowerShell back, you need to include the serial number of the PowerShell.
The form can be found on our website Breas.com.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The program applies to PowerShells that were manufactured prior to 2018 week #. To determine eligibility, remove the battery from the PowerShell and refer to serial number inside of PowerShell. EXAMPLE SN: U 36 7019 
              Eligible if the letter is L- Q - C or H	             Eligible if U and week prior to #
If you have any questions, please call Breas Technical Support at +46 31 86 88 60. 
This program may be changed or modified at any time.	
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------PowerShell Upgrade Form
Name:_____________________________________________________________
Street Address:__________________________________________ ____________
City: __________________	Zip:_______________Country:  _________________
Phone: ________________________ Email:_______________________________
PowerShell Serial Number:___	                       ________________
Ship your PowerShell properly protected with the completed form to:
Breas Medical AB Företagsvägen 1 SE 435 33 Mölnlycke SWEDEN


